
 
At the May 17, 2016, meeting held at Roosevelt High School, the Kent City 
Schools Board of Education took the following action: 
 
COFFEE TALK: 

• Heard a report about the Roosevelt prom from students and advisors. 
 

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT: 
• Heard an update on online assessments from Karen Rumley and 

Courtney Baliman. 
• Heard about state recognition of the district and Stanton Middle School 

with new Momentum Awards for receiving A’s on every value-added 
measure on Ohio Report Cards. 
 

GENERAL BUSINESS:  
• Recognized Roosevelt’s Prom Works as a collaborative organization. 
• Recognized Larry Wright as a Friend of the Kent City Schools for his 

assistance with the Roosevelt prom.   
• Adopted a revised five-year forecast. 
• Reviewed new board policies. 
• Authorized membership in Ohio High School Athletic Association. 
• Approved MOU with Kent Parks & Recreation. 
• Approved participation in Worker’s Compensation Group Rating program. 
• Approved health insurance renewal. 
• Approved bid for improvements to Roosevelt and Stanton tracks. 
• Approved quote for network updates. 
• Approved equipment purchase for CTE. 
• Approved purchase of 279 ChromeBooks and 9 carts. 
• Approved 2017-2018 school calendar. 
• Approved contracts for PT and OT services. 
• Approved out-of-state field trip to National SkillsUSA championships. 

 
PERSONNEL ISSUES: 

• Approved the appointment of Arnetta Crook, fourth grade teacher at 
Davey; Christian Hunter, Intervention Specialist at Davey and Roosevelt 
basketball coach; Jay Wilson, Integrated Science teacher at Roosevelt. 

• Approved appointments, transfers and a number of supplemental 
contracts. 

 
MISCELLANEOUS: 

• Accepted donations totaling $16,312.80. 


